
WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL 
 

Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton G82 3PU 
 
 

24 March 2005  
 
 
 
RESCHEDULED MEETING: JOINT CONSULTATIVE FORUM 
 
     THURSDAY, 31 MARCH 2005  
     MEETING ROOM 3 
     COUNCIL OFFICES 
     GARSHAKE ROAD 
     DUMBARTON 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Please attend a rescheduled Meeting of the Joint Consultative Forum to be held in 
Meeting Room 3, Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton on Thursday, 31 
March 2005 at 2.00 p.m.   
 
Members are requested to bring with them to the meeting the papers which 
were previously issued for the meeting scheduled to take place on 17 March 
2005. 
 
A pre-meeting involving representatives of the trades unions on the JCF will take 
place at 11.00 a.m. 
 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

TIM HUNTINGFORD 
 
 

Chief Executive 
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